
March 30, 2021 

To Hokkaido Sales Customers 

Mitsugu Kimura 

Hokkaido Sales President 

 

Notice concerning the 2021 Hokkaido Training Sale 

 

We at the Hokkaido Sales are always grateful for your patronage of our sales. 

Please find below information concerning the format for this year’s Hokkaido Training 

Sale. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and look forward to seeing you at 

our sales. 

 
 

Format for the Hokkaido Training Sale: 

 

The Sale will be conducted in a Regular Format (with live bidding in person). Buyers will be 

invited to attend the sale and make bids in person. 

 
 

The detail of 2021 Hokkaido Training Sale 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
<Important Notice>    To prevent the spread of COVID-19 
 

【For Buyers】 
● Only Buyers who have registered prior to the Sale will be able to enter the sales 
venue. 
● Buyer Registration must be completed by April 26, 2021 (Mon).  

●      Please note that you will not be able to register on the day of the Sale. (※Anyone 

considering making a purchase is requested to kindly register in advance.)  
● One accompanying guest will be allowed per registered Buyer.  
● We will send Attendance Badges to the principal attendee prior to the Sale. Please 
make sure you bring the badges to the Sale. 
 

【Others】 
● Members of the general public will not be allowed into the sales venue. 
● Employees and sales staff will be taking their temperature and reporting their 

 Date  :  May 11 (Tue) 10:00 –    
      Kind of horses  :  Thoroughbred 2-year-olds 
      Catalogued lots  :  148 
      Location  :  Japan Racing Association (JRA) Sapporo Racecourse 
 
      Pre-sale inspection  :  May 9 (Sun)  10:00 – 15:00 
      Breeze-up  :  May 10 (Mon)  10:00 – 



general health condition each morning and will also be wearing masks. 
 

【COVID-19 Countermeasures within the Sales Venue】 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 
● We will limit the number of entrances. Please conduct temperature checks and 
make sure to disinfect your hands when entering the grounds. 
● Please refrain from attending if you have symptoms associated with coronavirus or 
are feeling unwell. 
● Please wear a mask and maintain social distancing at the sales venue. 
●      All seats will be spaced for the social distancing. 
 
We will make further announcements should future circumstances require us to change the 
format. 
 


